
Java Coding Classes For 
5th-8th Grade Students

Every Thursday, starting, Jan 31st. 3:15 - 4pm
Sign up in the office. 

Principal’s Feedback Group Meeting
Tuesday, February 5th, 6pm 

Meeting held at the Family Resource Center
Special guest: Ms. Prescott (2nd Grade Teacher)

Book Fair Coming to Beechwood 
Tuesday Feb. 5th through Thursday February 7th.

Open mornings from 8am to 8:30am, 
at lunch time and after school from 3pm to 3:30pm

Spanish Text Book Fair
Saturday, February 9th, 10am -12pm

If you’re interested in getting some of the extra 
Spanish textbooks available please stop by to see our 
selection. Different grades available. The fair will be 

held at the Beechwood library. 

Parent Advisory General Meeting
Tuesday, February 12th, 6pm

12pm Dismissal/Free Dress Day
Wednesday, February 13th

Due Date for Applications For New Students
Thursday, February 14th

Wednesday, January 30th, 2019

Upcoming Events, 
Deadlines & Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Remember to like us on Facebook!

 

2nd Annual

February 16th, from 5:30pm-7:30pm
Tickets are $20/pair and $5 for an additional girl. 

All special father figures and their Beechwood 
students are welcome! Tickets on sale now and

only available until February 8th!!

Family Resource Center Activities 
Adult Computer Classes

Tuesdays, Jan. 29th - Feb. 19th, 7pm
(No Childcare provided)

After School Activities for Middle Schoolers
Wednesdays Jan 30, Feb. 6th, and Feb. 27th at 3:15pm

Wed. Feb. 13th, 12:15pm

Family Night
Friday, March 22nd

Zumba Classes
Classes will resume in March

To sign up for any of these activities please call the office.

If you would like to visit the Family Resource 
Center another time, please contact Katie Fields

at katherinesmithf@gmail.com.

Parenting Class Available
Financial Health: Budgeting, Savings and Credit 

February 13th, 6-7pm (No Childcare)
Class held at the Family Resource Center. 

Sponsored by San Mateo Credit Union
Limited spaces available. Sign up in the office. 

                    5th Grade Sponsored
                    Canned Food Drive
                                 Monday, February 11th through

                              Friday, February 15th. 

Ms. Potts’ 5th Grade Class is organizing a
 Canned Food Drive. If we reach our goal of 850 cans or 
more, Mr. D Laurance will host a BBQ for KinderPrep 

through 8th grade. Let’s help our neighbors in need. 
It’s the Beechwood Way! 

P.S. We need boxes, medium size to collect the cans. 


